Adaptive Riding Policy Changes for 2022
We have all been impacted by this past year.  It has put many families and businesses in difficult positions.  We have not been immune to this and have done our best to keep our prices low for our community.  However, due to an increase in expenses, we have been required to implement payment policies.  We appreciate your understanding and if you have questions, please let us know.  
Starting January 2022, we will ask for payment for 8 consecutive sessions, $400 (payment for 4 consecutive session is also an option at 4 for $200).  This payment not only secures the spot but will also pay for 8 consecutive adaptive riding sessions.  We ask for a 24-cancellation notice, with a reschedule, to keep a session.  Two reschedules will be allowed in an 8-week session (one reschedule is allowed for a 4 week session).   If there is a cancellation the day of session, without a reschedule, there will be a $25 fee before another session can be scheduled.  If there is a positive covid sickness (and you’re able to show proof of test) you will not lose any sessions and we will reschedule when client is well.  You will also not lose sessions if Reigning Hope must cancel due to weather or staffing. We also are no longer able to take PayPal payments due to increase in fees, check or cash will pay for your session upon arrival.     
Thank you again for your understanding.  Please sign below and give to your child’s instructor.  
Signature:
Date: 

